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Press Release 

 

 

Congreso de Paraguayos Migrantes en los Estados Unidos, Inc. 

announces eyeglass program 

 

 

CPMUSA has received an allocation of used prescription eyeglasses from Lions International.  

The group will be distributing these glasses in Paraguay free of charge. 

 

According to Ana Di Sessa, President of the CPMUSA, “This is a great opportunity to help 

Paraguayans who need glasses but do not have the means to buy them.   Our first distribution will 

be approximately 500 eyeglasses.  Each pair has been cleaned, repaired and categorized based on 

strength.” 

 

The CPMUSA would like to thank Lions International for allowing us to participate in this project.  

The Lions are the world's largest service club organization.  For more information regarding the 

Lions, please visit www.lionsclubs.org 

  

The glasses arrived in Paraguay on February 15, 2013.  Distribution will take place in early March 

at two medical locations and committee member Cesar Almada will supervise the distribution.     If 

anyone in the community would like to recommend, help, or coordinate future distribution 

locations, please contact us at info@conparmusa.com, or call 973-479-6733. 

 

The Congreso de Paraguayos Migrantes en los Estados Unidos Inc. is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) 

Corporation registered in the State of NY.   Their main mission is to work on projects and programs 

which will help make a positive difference in the lives of Paraguayans living within the United 

States and Paraguay. 
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